From: Marianne Alto (Mayor) <MAlto@victoria.ca>

Sent: May 6, 2024 11:36 AM

To: Laura Parent

Subject: Save The Date: 2024 Community Safety and Wellbeing Conference

HH You don't often get email from malto@victoria.ca. Learn why this is important

Colleagues,

I want to take a moment to invite you to the 2024 Community Safety and Wellbeing conference, which I am pleased to be
hosting on Lekwungen territory, in Victoria. The conference will run from Monday, Oct. 28 to Wednesday, Oct. 30. On
Sunday, Oct. 27, pre-conference programming will include study tours and an optional dinner. I’d be honoured for you or
members of your team to attend, and encourage you to direct this notice to staff or officials who may be interested.

My team is finalizing the conference registration and program, and we will update you when it comes available, expected
later this month. Early bird registration will be open until mid-August.

It’s my goal to ensure that this conference challenges our ideas and understanding of community safety and wellbeing,
and how it practically manifests in communities. The conference days will be filled with thought provoking panels,
insightful keynote speakers, experiential and networking opportunities, and much more.

Please do let me know if you have any questions, or want to share anything you would like to see at the conference. My
staff team can be contacted at Iparent@victoria.ca. I look forward to our productive, collective learning. Take care.

Marianne
Mericnne Alto
Meayar, City of Vic
Fronouns: she, her/s, they
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